
Pre-school had a wonderful morning experi-

encing an interactive visit from a Bee Keeper 

this week as we continue to follow our inter-

ests in the natural world and learn about 

God's creation.   We learnt lots of new 

words as we found out about the life cycle 

of a bee and how we can look after them.   

We role played being a bee and discovered 

that a bee collects eggs, nectar and pollen for 

their cells through the process of making 

honey. Nursery were totally engaged and lis-

tened really carefully demonstrating the progress they have made this year and 

how they are ready for reception next year.  Scroll down for full photos... 

Our SUmmer Attendance Prize 

Nursery BEE visitor 
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Class Photos 25th June 

Summer Fayre 28th June 

Y6 Leavers Perfor-

mance 

11th July 

6pm 

Y6 Leavers Perfor-

mance 

12th July 

2pm 

Y6 Leavers Party 12th July 

Junior Disco 17th July 

Y6 Leavers Service 18th July 

2pm 

INSET DAY 1st July 

HONESTY 
With God’s love, we are truthful so we can be trusted and grow in wisdom. 

“Speak the truth in love.” (Ephesians 4: 15) 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 20/5/19, No of 
children who achieved 
100% for the week & 

class attendance % 

RL 14  94.62% 

RW 11  81.67% 

1J 19  85.36% 

1B 24  94.33% 

2R 20  96.43% 

2O 21  94.29% 

3BM 24  93.10% 

3R 24  94% 

4B 24  96.33% 

4C 22  94% 

5JG 18  90% 

5G 18  94.29% 

6F 18  93.93% 

6J 23  90.69% 

Whole School  so far 

this year 95.01% 

TARGET: 96.1 

Newsletter 

After having a bike for our Spring Term attendance raffle prize we thought we would 

do something different for the Summer term. Continuing to work with Smyth’s Toys, 

there will be vouchers to be won 

for some of our luckiest pupils in 

the Lego, Lego Friends, Duplo or 

Playmobil aisle.   

Each week children have the chance 

to win a raffle ticket if they had 

100% attendance the previous 

week. Some of our children have 

already got 4 tickets in the tombola 

with chance to win another 6 tickets 

before the draw! 

This week’s House Points totals 

Blue  

Elephants 

Green  

Giraffes 

Red  

Pandas 

Yellow  

Leopards  

298 187 333 424 

Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy "Life in all its fullness" (John 10:10) 
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Sports days Are Coming.. .  

This year we want House Teams to be a much more visible part of 

Sports Day. Children will be competing for the inaugural Coleshill CE 

Primary Sports Day Shield and to help children feel even more inspired 

to perform we would like them to race in their house colours. 

We would ask children on the day to bring a simple plain T-shirt in the 

colour of their house (this does not have to be newly purchased—a cur-

rently owned one is fine). 

Sports Days this year; 

 EYFS — Tuesday June 11th 2019 

 KS2 — Thursday June 13th 2019      9:30am — 12:00pm 

 KS1 — Thursday June 13th 2019      1:00pm — 3:00pm  

The Sports Day Shield will be presented to the Whole School at the conclusion of the KS1 events. 

 

Please note that parents will need to clear the grounds between 12:00 and 1:00pm 

to allow the playgrounds and fields to be used for lunchtime.  

Y6 to lead ‘THE GREAT COLESHILL CE PRIMARY 

SCHOOL BAKE OFF’! 
Y6 are launching an enterprise project which will help raise funds for the school and give pupils a 
chance to apply maths and literacy skills. As a result, they are creating the next Coleshill Primary School 
Bake Off competition starting on Monday 24thJune through to 
Friday 28th June.  
 
You can bring in home baked and decorated cakes or cookies 
based on a specific theme that has been decided by the Year 6 
children. Those children in Nursery, Year 1 and Reception can buy 
a plain cake or cookie and decorate based on their theme. For 
each year group, there will be a winner based on appearance and 
a winner based on taste – a prize will be given to those winning 
entries. 
 
Please see the themes and when the cakes are due in:  
Nursery – Cartoons (due in on 24/6) 
Reception – Disney (due in on 24/6) 
Year 1 – Nature: plants and animals (due in on 25/6) 
Year 2 – Space (due in on 25/6) 
Year 3 - Seasons: Spring, Summer, Autumn and Winter (due in 26/6) 
Year 4 – Emoji (due in 26/6) 
Year 5 – Gaming (due in 28/6) 
Year 6  - Junk Food (due in 28/6) 
 
The money raised from the cake sale, which will run all week, will help support PTA projects and a per-
centage will be donated to charity.  
Year 6 will also be running a cake sale at the school fayre on Friday 28th June. 



This week’s Achievers - Well Done! 

Y3 SWIMMING 

Class 3R will be swimming next  week. 

 

PARENT DROP-IN (REPORT FEEDBACK) 

The parent drop in evening has been changed from 10th July to 16th July. This will enable Year 2 & Year 
6 teachers to be able to discuss end of Key Stage results which will have been verified by then. 

 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be in school from Monday 10th June, 3.20-4pm. All books are £5 or less. 

Letter of thanks to our RE 

visitors from Mrs Cook 

I wanted to say a massive ‘Thank You’ to Jan 
and John from the Open the Book team for the 
absolutely fantastic session on Pentecost.  
It was so beautifully delivered and every child 
was completely gripped.  
The children loved the activities and the Ques-
tion and Answers section cemented a really 
deep understanding of the fruits of the spirit 
and the impact on how Pentecost has changed 
history.  
The atmosphere in our classroom was lovely - I 
didn't want it to end! 










